
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 4:39 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re:[EXT] Corrections to RL21 Letter of Support 

Regarding Docket HP24-001: 

My name is Ron Fischer from  Olivet, SD 57052 and am a shareholder in 
Glacial Lakes Corn Processors.  My dad, my brothers, and now my nephews are farmers in 
Hutchinson County and have been all their lives.  Most of them have stock in different ethanol 
plants which include GLCP. We know the value of having another source of revenue for our 
corn when prices are low.  I support RL21 and Summit Carbon Solutions because I believe it 
would help expand the ethanol industry.  We grow a lot of corn in our state and by using it as a 
fuel additive South Dakota benefits, farmers benefit, and we lower the carbon footprint in the 
process.  

I am asking you to please support the carbon pipeline.  We need this, for all of South Dakota! 

Respectfully, 

Ron Fischer 

 

 

 

 




